
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
August 4th, 2020 

 
NOTICE TO INDUSTRY:  I-70 FLOYD HILL TO VETERANS MEMORIAL TUNNELS PROJECT 
 
Project # NHPP 0703-446 (21912)/Bridge Enterprise Project # FBR 0703-457 (22716) 
 
The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is proposing to reconstruct I-70 from 
Floyd Hill to the Veterans Memorial Tunnels.  CDOT has determined that the project will be 
delivered using the Construction Manager/General Contractor (CM/GC) project delivery 
method.   

It is anticipated that CDOT will be moving forward with advertisement of the project this 
calendar year with the following approximate schedule: 

 Notice to Industry – August 2020 
 Request for Letters of Interest (LOIs) – September 2020 
 Request for Proposals (RFP) Advertisement – October 2020 

 
More information will follow as it becomes available and will be posted to CDOT’s Alternative 
Delivery Program Website at:  https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/adp-db-cmgc/ 
 
Additional project information can be found at:  https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70floydhill  
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